School Council Minutes - Virtual Meet

Teams
Wednesday, April 7, 2021

Attendance
James Willms
Hollee Beales
Brenda Armstrong
Kerilynn Bath

Liz Sider

Lindsay Fougere

Approval of minutes and agenda

Next Council Meeting - end of May/beginning of June

Principal Update

Health and safety update

Staffing update

Building update

Niagara Nutrition donated gift cards to be given to families of Stevensville PS. Forward
any family names that would benefit from these gift cards to Mr. Willms.

DSBN Student Census Survey to be completed by families with students in Kindergarten
to Grade 6 between April 6 to April 30. Grade 7 and 8 students have completed the
survey at school.

Grad - nothing has been finalized yet

Questions

Snack bins in classrooms? Not possible this year due to lack of parent volunteers in the
school.

Bingo happening? Not yet, but some bingo money was spent on class outdoor trips and
chromebooks.

Yearbook this year? May happen, but it will look different than last year (no class photos
were taken this year).

Lunch time outside/inside within 10 to 20 minutes? Tricky to get students to eat outside

and stay socially distanced.

Positive Points

Education workers and bus drivers will be vaccinated soon!



